Accepting Others Organization for peaceful coexistence NGO





منظمة قبول الاخر للتعايش السلمي ((منظمة غير حكومية))

No:78

Date: May 29, 2024

To: Dr. Adnan Nadr Hamad

Salahaddin University

Erbil, Kurdistan Region, Iraq

Subject: Heartfelt Thanks for Your Expert Training

Dear Dr. Adnan,

I am writing to extend our heartfelt thanks for the exceptional training you conducted from March 2, 2024, to March 9, 2024, on "Accounting in Non-Governmental Organizations". Your expert guidance has greatly enhanced the skills and understanding of our financial staff, which is invaluable to our organization.

The knowledge and techniques you shared have been instrumental in refining our financial processes and practices, directly impacting our efficiency and effectiveness in the field. Your dedication and thorough teaching approach have inspired our team and equipped them with practical tools to apply in their daily work.

We truly appreciate your efforts and the time you took to prepare and deliver such a comprehensive and engaging training program. Please know that your contributions have made a significant difference.

Thank you once again for your valuable input and support. We look forward to the opportunity of working together in the future.

Sincerely.

Ari Dilshad Sabir Executive Director May 29, 2024

